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Monday 13th November 
 
Year 2 Roman Workshop 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to inform you about an upcoming event that will enrich 
your child's educational experience as part of our Autumn Term topic, "The Romans." To complement our 
learning objectives and provide an immersive learning opportunity, we have organised a Roman workshop 
for Year 2 children to be held in school on Monday 11th December. The cost of this enriching workshop is 
£7.00 to be paid via ParentPay by no later than Friday 1st December. Please complete and return the 
consent slip by this date.  

 
During this workshop, our Year 2 children will have the unique opportunity to step back in time and explore 
the fascinating world of The Romans. They will meet skilled actors who will provide them with valuable 
insights into what life was like during this period. This immersive experience will not only enhance their 
understanding of the Roman era but also make their learning engaging and memorable. Children are to 
attend in full school uniform on this day. 

 
We greatly appreciate your continued support in making such educational experiences possible for our 
children. Your involvement is vital in providing them with unique opportunities for learning and growth. 
However, it's important to note that if we do not receive sufficient contributions to cover the workshop 
costs, we may regrettably need to cancel the event. In the unfortunate event of a cancellation, we will 
promptly refund any monies paid. 

 
If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. We look 
forward to your positive response and participation in this exciting venture. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and commitment. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr L Fellows 
Headteacher 
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Year 2 Romans Workshop – Monday 11th December 2023 

  

Child’s Name: _______________________________________________  

  

Class: _________________________  

  

 I give permission for my child to take part in the Romans Workshop.   

  

 I confirm that I have paid £7.00 via ParentPay.  

  

Signed: ________________________________________  Date: ____________________  
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